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Greek Council Statement on Unrecognized Groups at Stockton University 
 

Galloway, NJ, October 17, 2018 ʹ Over the past few years, we have seen the Stockton Fraternity/ 
Sorority community grow in many capacities, most notably the number of chapters recognized.  We 
pride ourselves in our accomplishments, raising over $250,000 for various charities over the past five 
years, and earning GPAS at or above the University averages. 
 
As a community of nearly 900 students, we have worked with the University to develop a clear and 
specific process for recognizing fraternities/sororities on our campus. Any organization that has not 
undergone this process is neither a recognized organization of the Greek Council nor Stockton 
University. Additionally, the Greek Council and its governing councils removes recognition from any 
organization that has lost recognition by Stockton University. There are not currently, nor are there 
plans, to recognize chapters of Pi Kappa Phi, Zeta Beta Tau, or Alpha Gamma Delta, at this time. Any 
students attempting to organize or act on behalf of these unrecognized groups do so without support of 
the University or Greek Council, and risk going through the student conduct process for their actions.  
 
As a Greek Council we encourage each fraternity/sorority to refrain from interacting with these groups 
and have policies that holds organizations accountable for this. We encourage our members to report 
activities of underground groups to the University.  
 
For additional information, please contact Greek Council President, Jessica Landow at 
landowj@go.stockton.edu or the Office of Student Development at (609) 652-4211 or 
Greeks@stockton.edu. 
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